
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter 

break. It was wonderful greeting the children on their 

return. Thank you to all of you for the support with the 

creation of the Easter Gardens. They truly were 

impressive. Photographs of the New Life Gallery created 

are now on the website. 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for the Book  

Look session  yesterday. I hope you found this 

opportunity for your child to share their learning with you, 

both useful and informative.  

The teachers have enjoyed reading the entries for the 

Easter writing competition and winners will be announced 

in Friday’s assembly. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Compassion 
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House Point Totals 

1308 

 

1205 

 

1696 

 

 

 

1122 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

19
th

 April – Easter Celebration Day 

26
th

 April – Year 5 visit to “Prayer Spaces” at Greatworth 

School 

1
st

 May – Bank Holiday Monday 

w/c 8
th

 May –SATS week  

15
th

 May – Canal Visit for Sycamore Class 

17
th

 May – Science Campus Day at Warwick – Years 3-5 

19
th

 May- May Procession and the Crowning of Our Lady 

22
nd

/23
rd

 May- Grendon Residential Years 4-6 

w/c 29
th

 May – Half Term Holiday 

6
th

 June - Oak Class Visit to Ashmolean Museum-  Ancient 

Greeks 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

15
th

 June – Sports Day 

16
th

 June – Whole School Mass in Thanksgiving for First 

Holy Communion 
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The New Life Gallery  

Mrs Hammond will be  uniting with others  against 

Breast Cancer by taking part in the 26mile “Moon 

Walk” in London on 13th May Any donations of loose 

change will be gratefully received. 

 

 

 

 

Lenten Charities Total 
Thank you everyone for your generosity together we raised an amazing 

£840. The money will be shared between Educaid, Helen and Douglas 

House Hospice and the House Charities chosen  by the children Thank 

you for making a difference to those  in need of our help! 

 

As part of our Easter Celebrations, the children 

created art pieces representing New Life. They 

did incredibly well.  The photographs can be 

viewed on our website. Please do have a look. 
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